
Parent Council Meeting 

Thursday 4th September 2025 
 

Attendance 

Paula Brazill – Head Teacher 

Michele Fenton – Parent Council Clerk 

 

Parents 

Tracy Bulpitt – Chairperson 

Angela Carson 

Alana McCarthy 

Shanel Imrie 

Justyna Biggart 

 

 

HT thanked everyone for attending.  

Classes and pupil have been calm and settled with the decant. 

Teachers have been asked if any issues with any of the classes being downstairs. i.e – noise 

from upstairs – no issues reported to HT 

School had internet issues, and these have now been resolved. 

School Focus – Outdoor Learning. 

                          Tracksuits out to pupils 

               Kagouls to be given out. 

    Muga – Risk Assessment to be carried out. 

    Festivals – pupils attending. 

 

After school clubs will be organised – letters to follow. 

Fest day – Monday walking to Mass with P2-7 

Fun Day – Friday 5th September – Games and Movie afternoon. 

Photographer – To be arranged, might be over 2 days due to space in school. 

 

Parents raised issues with the following:- 

Parking and drop off problems – council contacted school and a parking attendant, and police 

were in attendance. 

Parent council members will contact the councillors for advice on having a school crossing 

patrol person. 

Parents raised issues with the gate access at the side of the yard being accessed by 

Ravenswood parents, too crowded and not enough room to move. HT will ask Ravenswood 

HT to contact parents.  

School Trim Trail – worried about wear and tear and if being replaced once Ravenswood 

leave.- Parent council to contact the Council. 

 

HT advised of a request by Ravenswood Afterschool Club to Use our Outdoor equipment and 

area. It was felt by Parents that this could set a precedent and that the area is already very 

congested at 3pm. HT will advise Ravenswood HT.  

Parents questioned if Start and Finish times would change. HT advised that this has not been 

discussed and would only happen if parents were requesting this  

Concerns were raised over accessing the MUGA on wet days . We will Ask parents to send in 

spare clothing/shoes and we have some waterproof clothing available.  
 

The School are looking into Trips as they are proving to be expensive. 

Events 



Hallowen Disco – October 30th  

Scottish Quiz Night – November 

K POP Demon Hunter – October 

 

Next meeting – Thursday 2nd October 2025 – 2pm    

 


